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December 5th 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are really looking forward to our Christmas Performance of “Sleepy Shepherd”.  

 

We do hope you will be able to come along and enjoy our performance, which will take place on  

Thursday 14th December at 9.30 am in the school hall (doors will open at 9.15 am).  

 

Each family has been issued with 2 tickets (attached). Please bring these along to the performance. 

There will be no admittance without your ticket.  

 

Please note: as we have a duty of care to protect and safeguard all children, you will not be permitted 

to take photographs or to make a video recording at the performance. As we recognise that this is a 

special event, you will be able to take a photograph of your child at the end of the performance.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

The Early Years Team  
 


